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It’s that time of year again!  

The library’s annual fundraiser “Adopt-A-Book”, which kicked off October 24th, runs through the entire month of 

November and will run through to December 21, 2018. By adopting a book not only are you helping support your 

public library but you will also get the chance to inscribe meaningful messages in the books you adopt that will last. 

Cherishable now and for many years to come!  This year give the gift that keeps on giving! Immortalize a memory, 

honor a loved one or express your enthusiasm for the library. Adopting a book at the public library is the perfect gift 

for any holiday or occasion.  

Stop in the Library any time we are open and browse the titles, or visit our webpage: www.plnl.org/aablist2018. 

Donations are tax-deductible. 

For more information regarding Adopt-A-Book, please contact the library at 860-447-1411, or go to the library's 

website at www.plnl.org. 
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